
 

 
 
 

The Center for Research, the Department of Library and Information Science, and 

the Library jointly organized an International Conference on Navigating Research 

Impact: Metrics, Strategies, and Ethical Considerations on September 23, 2023, at 

Holy Cross College. A notable highlight of the conference was the enlightening 

presentation by Dr. T. Pratheeban, Librarian at UWA Wellassa University in Sri 

Lanka, and Dr. R. Balasubramani, Associate Professor at BDU, who served as 

resource persons. Dr. Pratheeban delved into the recent trends in publication and 

research, offering insights into identifying predatory journals, addressing 

plagiarism, and ensuring research integrity. Dr. R. Balasubramani provided a clear 

explanation of research ethics, the thesis submission process, and publication 

details followed by BDU. More than 106 participants from various colleges 

participated. 

  

 
 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 


